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What have we been learning? 

It has been another really busy week in Jet, but we have had lots of fun and done some 
amazing learning.  

In Music, we came to the end of our unit on tempo and rhythm. We finished this unit by 
creating our own music scores using 2 notes. We worked in pairs to create a piece of music 
called ‘Elephant Stomp’. The children used their music scores to then perform to the rest of 
the class.  

                      

In Computing we finished our comic strips by using Microsoft Word to add captions. We 
used our computing skills to change the font, size and colour of our writing.  

In English we have created some amazing storyboards to support us with our upcoming 
writing for our mini outcome “ What happens next?”.  The children have created their 
storyboard imagining that they would meet one more animal in the jungle- who would it be? 
What problem would happen between Mowgli and that animal and how would it be 
resolved? The children then shared their storyboard with the class through a speaking and 
listening activity. 

         

 

In Maths we have been working on our counting in 2s,3s,5s and 10s. We have used 
repeated addition, concrete resources and visual resources to support us as we count. 
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Next Week 

Next week in English, we will be using our amazing 
storyboard to start to write our adventure stories 
involving Mowgli.  

We will be starting our History unit where we will 
be learning all about the Portuguese explorer 
Vasco Da Gama who sailed to India. We will create 
a timeline of the main events from his life. 

In Games, we will be continuing to develop our 
throwing and catching skills and finding different 
ways to throw a ball into the air! We will then be 
working in teams to invent a new game, which 
involves throwing balls in different ways! 

In Maths, we will be looking at patterns and 
creating two and three object patterns and 
describing the rule of each pattern. 

Other News 

Please make sure you have read the information 
on our Google Classroom stream about Scooter 
Training.  

Our first spelling test will take place next week on 
Wednesday 7th October. 

From Monday, some children will have common 
exception words on Google Classroom. The 
children need to be able to read these words 
automatically. These will be based on a termly 
basis this year. 

HOME LEARNING 

This week’s home learning can be found on 
Google Classroom. Each week the home learning 
will be set on a Friday and will be due in by the 
following Thursday. 

 


